Men’s World Cup Soccer Competition
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A men’s five-a-side World Cup Soccer Competition is set to go ahead in the Shaftesbury Community and Recreation Centre in South Belfast.  This will start on Tuesday 15th June 2010 - coinciding with Men’s Health Week.
The “World Cup” will run every Tuesday evening at the Centre between 7.00pm and 10.00pm for 10 weeks.  It is envisaged that 16 teams will participate in the event, with 80 - 100 men benefiting from the experience.
Many men like sports (especially soccer) and, when they are younger, these provide a lot of their physical activity.  However, research clearly shows that as they get older they tend to move away from even this form of exercise.
In addition to the actual football matches, there will be men’s health checks and a broad range of health information will be available.

For further information, contact Gerard Flynn at Tel: 02890 312377 or Email: gflynn@lorag.org 
